
Many families on the North Shore with school-age children struggle to
purchase essential supplies.  You can make a difference by giving a cash

donation, or dropping off *new, unused items of the following: 

Help Give North Shore Kids and Teens 
a Strong Start to the School Year!

Coloured markers, coloured pencils, and crayons
Pencils, pencil sharpeners, and erasers
Ballpoint pens (blue, black & red), highlighters &
sharpies
Glue sticks, rulers, and scissors
Index cards and 2-inch binders
Youth backpacks
Packaged, healthy snacks  (granola bars,
wholegrain crackers, fruit pouches, etc.)

Drop-Off Items:

Drop-off deadline is August 15, 2024

Make a Cash Donation:

Thank you for helping school kids and teens in our community!

For more info, email
caringschools@familyservices.bc.ca, 

or call 604-984-9627.

*Please note we are only accepting new items in original packaging.

Monday-Thursday, 10am-4pm
Family Services North Shore 

Community Hub at Capilano Mall, 
P2 - 943 Marine Dr, North Vancouver

To make a cash donation, please scan
the QR code below, or visit

www.familyservices.bc.ca/donate, or
call Rebecca Elgood at 236-990-8760.


